March 2nd is Purim and Student Rabbi Schuyler Polin will be here to lead us in services. He will be making his 5 1/2 hr trek from Cincinnati to Paducah for the occasion.
 
Services will begin at 7:00 PM . The doors will be locked at 7:15 PM for safety issues. 
We will have great Kosher Hamentashen for the Oneg. Please join us for this festive Shabbat. Dress up in costume if you want to. This is the custom in Israel for Purim and in many congregations in the US. 
 
The next Rabbi’s visit will be March 16th with services at 7:00pm. Oneg to follow.
 
March 30th is the Passover Seder. Cost will be $15.00 per Adult. Children 12 and under no charge and all Religious School Children no charge.  More information about the Seder will be sent out around March 18th.
 
Hope to see you on Purim!
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Laurie Ballew
Congregation President
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